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I believe that another tax on the people of Oregon is completely irresponsible.  

Oregon already has one of the highest gas prices in the nation.  In the spring they 

said it was because they were switching to summer blend---which is NOT adding 

stuff to the gas.  Should be cheaper.  But no, not here.  We are being taxed into 

poverty already & adding another will push so many people over the top.  If this does 

not stop soon, might have to move to a different state, which is extremely upsetting 

as I consider this home.  Maybe the elected should try living on the average of what 

we the people make & see if they can't understand what a difference this will make 

on most people.      


